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Sports Star 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our sports captains have chosen Miss Swift to be 
the sports star this week.  This is in recognition of 
her being, ‘an inspirational PE teacher and for in-
troducing the Phoenix Mile’.  Miss Swift is commit-
ted to ensuring that everyone at ESPS is fit and 
healthy and enjoys sport.  This week she re-
launched a staff fitness club 
which was led by Joe Wicks! 
Needless to say it was very well 
attended and the school featured 
on Joe’s Instagram feed.  Joe is 
impressed with the school’s 
commitment to sport and exercise and is returning 
again very shortly to produce some short videos 
with the children to highlight the importance of ac-
tive ‘brain breaks’ to support focus and concentra-
tion.  
 

Healthy Eating Policy 
The new year is often a time for 
new resolutions of healthy eating 
and exercise.  As such, please 
can we remind you of our healthy 
eating policy which is published 
on our website.  If you are providing a packed 
lunch for your child please review the policy to 
check the guidelines for a healthy packed lunch.   
 

Admission to Primary School Sept 2020 
Applications for Reception places must be complet-
ed and returned to School Admissions, Achieving 
for Children Guildhall 2, Kingston upon Thames, 
KT1 1EU by 15 January 2020.  Wandsworth resi-
dents must apply via Wandsworth borough. 

 
School Attendance Figures (16-20 Dec) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 92.32% School Target: 97.00% 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 87.80 3K 93.57 

RE 83.79 3Cr 95.86 

RSF 87.96 4D 96.55 

1S 89.64 4F 93.57 

1L 90.20 4G 98.28 

1ST 94.14 5HM 96.67 

2B 84.14 5M 96.00 

2T 93.33 5V 92.61 

2P 94.48 6S 91.38 

3C 93.05 6P 93.33 

Monday 4D Swimming 
 

Tuesday 7PM 2019 Results presenta-
tion in school hall 

Wednes-
day 

3C and 3K swimming 
 

Thursday 6.30pm Governors’ meeting 

Friday Mufti Day for Australia—more 
details to follow 

Helping Hands 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our first Helping Hands winner of 2020!  M was 
chosen by Mrs Stewart to receive the award as she 
is always kind and caring towards her friends and 
peers and always tries hard to ensure everyone is 
included.  Excellent qualities M, well done! 

 
Relationships and Sex Education 

 
The Department for Educa-
tion is introducing compulso-
ry Relationships Education 
from September 2020.  Our 
PSHE (Personal, Social and Health Education) cur-
riculum is taught through our whole school pro-
gramme, ‘Jigsaw’ and this has been established in 
our teaching for a number of years as outlined in 
curriculum bulletins.  The Jigsaw scheme, together 
with elements of our Science and Computing curric-
ulum, meet the new DfE requirements so there is 
little change for ESPS.    Our policy has been re-
viewed and updated to reflect the changes and is 
now published on our website—see Information tab 
and then select policies.  As part of this review, par-
ents are invited to read the contents of the policy 
and share any comments or feedback with the 
school.  Please send these via email to in-
fo@eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk.  
       

 Diary Dates:  
Members of our school community, the Ahmadiyya 
Muslim Women’s Association, have asked us to let 
you know that the 11th Annual Peace Symposium 
will take place on Saturday 25th January. For more 
information visit 
www.WomensPeaceSymposium.co.uk    

 
Week commencing: 13.01.20 
 

 
 
 

 
 


